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19th June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As you are already aware, children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 receive free school meals 

as part of the Universal Free School Meals Scheme.   

 

Unfortunately, this scheme does not extend to Year 3.  This will mean that when your child 

returns in September, meals will be chargeable. 

 

The cost of school meals will be £2.40 per day.  Payment will need to be made via ParentPay. 

 

Meals are currently booked through ParentPay, however, this will be changing.  You will receive 

a separate letter regarding this.  

 

If you are in receipt of certain benefits, you may be eligible for free school meals.  Please 

contact either the office or Mrs Duke for more information and guidance on how to apply. 

 

Please complete the google form here to give us an indication of how many children will be 

having school meals when they return.  Please be assured that the flexibility of having either a 

meal or bringing a packed lunch to school will remain. 

 

If you need any support with ParentPay, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  

May we take this opportunity to thank you for your support. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs N Wells, School Business Manager 
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